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Selena 01354 741881 / 07990 575012/01840 250407

Email boscastle.walkingweek@gmail.com

NEWSLETTER the FINAL PUSH
BRIEF ENCOUNTER
I’ll make this short as time is pressing, Friday night is date night and I’m off out for a curry so................

After a mini meltdown earlier this week it would appear that my outbursts have made things happen. The PL insurance for this year’s BWW will be in place ahead of kick off so, whilst I would discourage falling; breaking anything; losing expensive equipment etc, we will all be covered for nasty eventualities, which  is after all what you pay for with your £6 quids so all good in the hood. The website has been updated with some walk amendments and all the evening meal menus will be available from this afternoon or so I am reliably informed. Walks have been booked and meals chosen. I should outburst more often!
BRIDGE OVER THE RIVER KWAI
More like bridge over the muddy field but you get the picture.  On doing a recce of a couple of the walks recently, the weather has certainly made its presence felt and the rain persists so please make sure you bring a couple of pairs of stout boots thus allowing for one pair to be drying out while you wear a second pair.  The Millook walk for one may have to be truncated due to a quagmire or two on the planned route.

BLITHE SPIRIT
I am pleased that we shall see some new faces this year and the return of an old face not seen for a while. However there will be some regular friends and visitors unable to join us this year so we must ensure that we take lots of sunshiney photos and upload them to the FB page to show them all what they’re missing.  We may be depleted but we will be high of spirit and full of fun.
GREAT EXPECTATIONS
It has been, as usual, a tortuous journey to get us to this stage but I am hopeful that the weather will clear for us, the flowers will nod their colourful heads, the waves will feed our hunger, salved by the lovely menu options and everyone will find something that interests and amuses them. 
I said this would be brief so that’s me done. Please head on over to the website (https://visitboscastle.com) to take a look at the walks, the blurb, the meal menus and locations and the booking page. Definitely please linger over the booking page and send in your orders.
There are still places on all walks and meals so do take the chance to come and enjoy the weather, stretch those lallies, and enjoy some beautiful and stunning Cornish scenery.

See you all soon.

~S~

P.S.
As with the last one, there’s a pint of beer to anyone who spots the connection for this newsletter’s theme......no Googling now.....

Last newsletter’s link was nearly guessed by Will H. who was close with King Crimson but no cigar; they were all song titles by Toyah (Mrs Robert Fripp, he who was Mr King Crimson)







